
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Good afternoon and welcome to our first parent bulletin of the Summer term. 
 
Year 5 Heatree Information Evening 
 
For those with a year 5 child that is attending Heatree, the final information meeting will be next Wednesday 24th 
April at 5.30. This will include more details about the trip as well as a kit list of what the children will need to bring 
with them. 
 
Learning Equipment 
 
The start of term is a good time to revisit the expectations for all pupils in terms of the learning equipment they bring 
to school.  Pupils of middle school age are responsible for ensuring they bring all they need to take part in their 
lessons - those who do not bring what is required cause disruption to learning as they are unable to start lessons in 
a purposeful way - therefore this is rightly sanctioned. 
 
Pupils must each morning ensure they have in their school bags the following - tutors carry out daily equipment 
checks to verify that this is the case: 

 
Writing pen 
Pencil 
Ruler 
Rubber 
Marking pens (pink, green and purple) 
Glue stick 
White board pen (this will be replaced when required in school) 
 
To support pupils in having the correct equipment we run a stationery shop each Wednesday breaktime in the Y5 
shared area - please check in with your children regularly with regards to any stationery they need to 
purchase.  Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Year 7 French 
 
In the Spring Term Year 7s learnt about Expressing and Justifying Opinions. The context was about their school 
lessons. At the end of the topic, once sufficient progress with the must know words had been made, pupils were 
able to create their own fluent context. Here are some of the best examples. 
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Spring Term 2 Art Challenge Art Club 
 
Create your own Paul Klee Senecio style head. Using any materials. 
Winners are: 
AMELIA EADIE 6JNH 
HETTIE PAGE 8NS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AFC Bournemouth Community Trust 
 
Today, 12 pupils across all four year groups took part in the first of three interventions held in school by AFC 
Bournemouth Community Trust.   The first part of the session involved Football themed reading which they all 
enjoyed.   They then went outside for a match referred by Sophia Bravo from the Community Trust which was very 
competitive and great fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Parent Volunteers 
 
We are looking for parental volunteers to help in our year 6 food technology lesson on a Tuesday between 11.00am 
and 1.00pm.   If you would be interested in helping, please contact the school office. 
 
All that is left is to wish you all a great weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday morning. 
 
Mr Rob Christopher and Mr Alister Barker  
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